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UPCOMING EVENTS AT LONSDALE 
 

19/10-2/11 Thursdays Little Athletics Clinics (FREE) 

30/10/17 Monday BEEP workshop Junior Primary 

2/11/17 Thursday Sports Day 

9/11-7/12 Thursdays Hockey Clinics year 2-7 (FREE) 

3/11/17 Friday Student Free Day 

20/11-
22/11 

Monday to 
Wednesday 

Year 7 Camp transition for Christies Beach High School 

7/12/17 Thursday End of Year Concert Day time 

8/12/17 Friday End of Year Concert Evening 

12/12/17 Tuesday Year 7 Graduation 

15/12/17 Friday End of Term 4 – 2.15 p.m. dismissal 

 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Welcome back for Term 4. We have a very 
exciting term four ahead filled with sports 
clinics, sports day and Christmas concerts to 
name just a few things.  We will keep you 
informed of upcoming events. 
 
You will have noticed we have had quite a lot 
of work done at the school over the holidays, 
i.e. metal fences removed or moved, old cage 
pulled down and tidied, shed out the back of 
the Small Class removed, and garden area 
near the car park and the other end of the 
school cleaned up and tidied. All the students 
assisted in cleaning up our garden area at the 
rear of the school before the holidays. 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 
There is a new canteen Spring/Summer 
Menu which has gone home this week.  
There aren’t a lot of changes just a couple of 
new items and some winter warmers 
removed.                            

 
 Beanie Melts 

 Cheesie Mite Scrolls 

 Choc Balls 
 

Frozen fruit is back on the menu as well. 
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Beanie Melts:  These are an English Muffin 
with baked beans, corn, capsicum and 
cheese on top.  The canteen volunteers have 
made a batch of these in term 3 and the 
children got taste test them.  They were a big 
hit so we have decided to put them on the 
menu. 
Cheesie Mite Scrolls:  These are cheese 
and vegemite scrolls made with homemade 
dough.  Very scrummy. 
Choc Balls:  These are a healthy alternative 
chocolate sweet for the children to eat. We 
have had them in term 3 and the children 
enjoyed them as well. 
 
We are still hoping some families would like 
to do some volunteer work in our wonderful 
canteen.  We only require help on one of the 
two days (Thursday’s and Friday’s). Even if 
you can only do once a fortnight or month we 
would appreciate the help.  Jacquie will do all 
the required training if you think you would 
like to get involved in this capacity in the 
school. All enquiries at the office or the 
canteen. 
 
SPORTS DAY 
 
We would like to congratulate the following 
students who earned their place as House 
Captains and Deputy Vice for Sports Day 
2017. 
 
Bucha:     Alsea and Coby 
    Deputy:   Ashliah 
 
Yanbo:     Channelle and Abbey 
             Deputy:  Starla 
 
Kadli:      Madison Marsh and Blake D. 
             Deputy:  Elsie 
 
Sports Day is on Thursday 2nd November, 
2017, and the whole school will be involved.   
It will run from 9 a.m.  to 1 p.m. when the 
children will stop to have lunch.  Everything 
will be finished by then and children may go 
home with their parents/carers or organised 
pick up at that time if they wish. Please let 
your child’s teacher know if they are leaving 
the school. 
 

The CANTEEN will be open on the day and 
refreshments and some snack food will be 
available.  Special Canteen lunch orders 
have already gone home and if you would like 
to make orders for other siblings or yourself, 
please feel free to come and collect a lunch 
order from the office. 
 
Everyone is welcome to come along and 
support the students on sports day.  We will 
be starting in the music room where they will 
be doing the health hustle and chants. Hope 
to see you all there. 
 
JUNIOR CRICKET REYNELLA OVAL 
 
Primary School Aged Beginners:  Cricket 
Australia’s 8 week national program for boys 
and girls, Milo in2CRICKET, commences 
Saturday 21st October 2017, 9-10 a.m.  
Register/Pay $85 online (your $50 Sports 
Voucher is now redeemable online using your 
child’s 11 digit Medicare for Primary School 
Aged Children or their Australian Visa 
Number at playcricket.com.au/Old 
Reynella/”Reynalla Oval”. 
Contact Trish Pinder, 
pinders@internode.on.net or 0411116300 
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